
PRAYERS & PRAISES 

 
Gary Bowser, Ann Critchfield, Kathy Durst, 

Andrea Hoover, Carson Hutzell, James Hutzell, 
Renee Jones, Mary Lou Jordan, Dwight Kipp, Deb Kolb, 

 Michael & Beth & Lainey Miller, Ryan & Brittany & Adalee Miller, 
Bobby Smith, Faith Verburg, Tom White, Enos Tice 

 
THOSE IN MISSIONS 

 
Naomi Tice –Bammental, Germany 

Phoebe Wiley – Prison Ministry 
 

NURSING HOMES, REHAB CENTERS, & ASSISTED LIVING 
 

Fannie Beachy, Mabel Beiler, Shirley Brandes, Lisa Durst Frye,  
Gary Miller 

  

 

          SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                    September 1, 2024 

                                         10:30 AM 

 

Welcome 

 

Lighting of Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship  

 

Congregational Singing  

   

Affirmation of Faith 

 

Offertory Prayer 

**Children will collect coins for My Coins Count**  

 

Announcements & Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

 

Scripture– Ephesians 2:1-10 
 

Message– “Great is Thy Faithfulness” 

 

Song of Response– Sing along with video: HWB #143, verses 1-3, 6, 1 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NG0vH4WYChQ 

 

Benediction  

 

Sending Song 

 

 
                                                      Message: Bill Mosholder    

                                                 Worship Leader: Melinda Gibson      

                                          Worship Planner: Phoebe Wiley                                           

Accompanist: Byron Miller      

Song Leader: Phoebe Wiley      

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield                                                                          

Video: Reuben Tice 

                                                              Live Stream: Isaac Tice & Preston Maust 
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Calendar of Events   

 

September  4 – Daughter of Dorcas – 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

         4 - Elders Meeting – 6:30 p.m. 

          9 - Worship Committee – 6:00 p.m. 

        10 - Church Council – 7:00 p.m. 

        13-14-15 - Church Retreat 

 

    October  26 – Trunk or Treat 5:00 p.m. 

 December  14 – Progressive Dinner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONLINE GIVING NOW AVAILABLE for Springs Mennonite 

Church!   We’ve signed up with the Tithely app and website to 

manage online giving to the church. Postcards with details on 

how to sign up are by the offering box in the foyer.   Those of 

you who are already giving through a bill pay service with the 

bank do not need to change over.  This is just another option to 

make one time or regular digital giving easy.  If interested, pick 

up a postcard. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact Melinda Gibson, Treasurer. 

  

Thanks!   Melinda 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NG0vH4WYChQ


HAPPY BIRTHDAY!   

September 2 – Diana McKenzie 

                   3 – Julian Nwoko 

                   4 – Jane Benson, Madison Mast, Carol Tice 

                   5 – Beverly Critchfield, Carolyn Tice 

        

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

September 1 – John & Missy George 

 

 

              

 

Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

 

Secretary: Sherry Abel  

Office hours: Monday-Friday: 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders: 

Don Green (Chair)- (814) 521-5709 

Sherry Abel- (814) 233-0510 

Rosie Cupler- (301) 697-1772 

Ken Detrick- (814) 662-2692 

Ed Hoover- (814) 521-7128 

 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible  

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print songbooks and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 25, 2024, Offering Total 

General Fund Offering  $2895.00 

Attendance          90 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sherry will be out of the office from September 2nd to 

September 13th, she will return on September 16th.  She can be 

reached on her cell phone for any prayers or announcements 

that need to go out over the phone/e-mail. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Thank you to everyone for all of your 

thoughts and prayers, as well as generous 

gifts for Adalie. We appreciate the 

kindness and thoughtfulness that were put 

into them. These gifts will certainly come 

in handy as she grows. Again we can’t 

thank everyone enough, we have a 

wonderful church family! 

 

Ryan and Brittany  

 

 

Reminder to sign up for activities 

and Sunday lunch for the 

upcoming Church Retreat on 

September 13th, 14th and 15th. 

(Sunday lunch sign-up: due 

today; activities sign-up due  

Sept. 8.) 

 

You will not want to miss 

this event. 

The church sanctuary roof will be replaced as agreed.  This project 

is a large expenditure for the church.  The Council wishes to 

inform the congregation that the installation of the new roof will 

start soon. 

 

Any questions or concerns, contact Paul Durst or any Trustee or 

Council member. 

 

Sherry would like to thank Gary Brant, his crew, Bob Green, 

Church Council, and the Congregation for the new air 

conditioning in the Church Office.  It is so very appreciated.  

 

 

Church Office Air Conditioner 

What? A pie 

contest? 

Bring your pie to 

the church on 

Saturday, Sept. 14 

by 12:00. 


